
 

  

 EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD - APRIL 1, 2018 

A People Called CHURCH AND SCHOOL 
ST. PAUL CATHOLIC 

9-10:30AM Work & Pray/Fam Rm 
6:30-9PM Silver Wings/Fam Rm 
7:00PM Scout Committee/Rm John 
6:30-9PM Silver Wings/Fam Rm 
7:00-8:30PM School Committee/Classrm 
8:30-3:20PM First Full Day of School 
6:00-9:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 
9:30pm) 
9:30-10:30AM Bible Study/Fam Rm 
3:00PM Divine Mercy Chaplet/CH 
6:30PM Auction  Meeting/PO 
6-7:30PM Card Creators/PO upstairs 
7:00PM Boy Scouts/Caf 
7:00PM Scout Committee Meeting/
RmJohn 

 

ST. PAUL 
EUCHARISTIC  

CELEBRATIONS 
Tuesday 8:00am Mass 

Friday 8:45am Mass 

Saturday    5:30pm Mass 

Sunday 9:00am Mass 

Reconciliation 2nd & 4th  
Saturday  10:00am  

or by Appointment 

St. Paul Mission Statement 

As a welcoming faith  
community centered in the 
Eucharist and guided by the 
Holy Spirit, our mission is to 
give glory to our Lord Jesus 

Christ through:  

Inspirational Worship 
Faithful Discipleship 

Service to Others 

Parish Office   
PO Box 95  Hwy. D & 83  
Genesee Depot, WI  53127  
Tel. 262/968-3865  
Fax. 262/968-5546 

Hours:  
Monday-Friday 
8:00am to 4:30pm  

Religious Ed:  
262/968-2276 

School:   
262/968-3175  

Website: 
www.stpaulgenesee.net  

Email: 
office@stpaulgenesee.net 

Welcome  
to the congregation of  

St. Paul Catholic Church. 
We are glad you joined us. 

conducted by Knights of Columbus  

Delicious Breakfast for young and old,  
fellowship, and a presentation by Fr. Dan Volkert giving you a 

glimpse of his family, his past life in the financial world, and his 
call to the priesthood.   

See you there! 
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WELCOME TO ST. PAUL PARISH 

Weekly 

Message  

Welcome! Maybe you have been away from the Church for a little 
while or for quite some time, but now you feel a tug at your heart 
calling you back to the Catholic Church. Listen to that tug. It’s 
your Heavenly Father reaching His arms out to you, the Holy 
Spirit whispering in your ear, hoping to draw you home. 

We hope you accept this as your invitation to rediscover the 
truth, wonder and mystery of the Catholic faith. As your brothers 
and sisters in our worldwide Catholic family, we want you back. 
We’ve missed you, and our Parish is not the same without you. 

If you are a practicing Catholic and have decided to make St. Paul 
your church home, simply call 262-968-3865, come by or visit 
www.stpaulgenesee.net to get registered.  

Why do you seek the living among the dead?  

He is not here, but has risen" (Lk 24:5).  

These words of the two men dressed "in dazzling apparel"        
rekindle the hope of the women who had rushed to the tomb at 
the break of dawn. These women did not yet know that this was 
the dawn of the most important day of history. They could not 
have known that they, they themselves, would be the first        
witnesses of Jesus' Resurrection. 

Each of us must encounter the risen Christ in our own way if we 
are to go beyond simply a rational acceptance of church teaching 
to build a personal relationship with God. In some way we must 
go through our own passion, crucifixion and  descent to the dead, 
to recognize the gaze of the risen Jesus. “I will be with you always, 
even to the end of the age,” Jesus told his disciples in Matthew’s 
Gospel. And, indeed, He is, in response to prayers, in the sacra-
mental life of our church, and in even in our human relationships.  

Then, in recognizing the risen Christ in our own lives, we begin to 
see him in others. And be Christ to others. This can, and should, 
be the gift of Christians to the world.  

After the risen Lord encountered the apostles in Jerusalem and 
asked them why they were troubled, he showed them his hands 
and his feet. He affirmed to reality of his resurrection, and they 
became “incredulous for joy and were amazed” (Lk 24:41).  

Joy is a hallmark of our encounter with the risen Christ, for we 
who were lost have been found.  

Our age is not so different from every other age. The sins are not 
new. The shortcomings are not original. The suffering is no more 
painful than in other eras.  

And our responsibility as Catholics is no different either. We are 
to care for the weak, bring aid to the sick, visit the prisoners,  
comfort the dying. We are to bring solace to the despairing, 
friendship to the lonely, hope to the hopeless. And we are to do all 
of this with joy.  

This Easter, let us kneel before our risen Lord and ask him to 
transform our hearts, so that all who see us, see him in us. Let us 
joyfully celebrate Christ’s final victory over death, and let us share 
this joy with our world.  I would like to wish you and your family 
a Blessed and Happy Easter! 

Fr. Dan 

(Friday, April 6, Mass at 8:00am.) 

What’s Happening This Week! 
April 5 Clothing Exchange Drop off 
April 6-7 Spring Free Clothing Exchange 
April 7-8, Divine Mercy Sunday 

 
PARISH STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 

We are truly grateful for your sacrifice and generosity. 

Income  
2018 February Actual ..........  ....................................  $  177,443 
2018 February Budget ......... …………. .....................  $  114,480 
2017 February  ........................ …. ................................  $  124,504 
Expenses 
2018 February Actual .......... ….. ...............................  $  104,760 
2018 February Budget ......... ……... ..........................  $  114,460 
2017 February  ........................ ……... ..........................  $  112,376  
Mortgage Update  
Current Mortgage as of 02/28/18 ..................... $ 912,869.08 

God bless you and your families. 

Art & Environment update: 
St. Paul’s has been blessed for many years! All of our beautiful 

plantings and maintenance have been donated 
since our new church was built.  We thank 
Waukesha Floral for all their years of dedicated 
service to this ministry!  
We are now looking for a new  Benefactor to 
help us with this on-going expense.  If you are 
able to donate toward this expense for the 
2018-19 budget, please contact Sherri Meyer 
at 262-968-3865 for details. You can also do-
nate online at https://
stpaulgenesee.weshareonline.org. May God 

continue to bless St. Paul Parish! 

DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 

Join us today after Mass! 

April 7 or 8, 2018 

Pray the Chaplet of Divine Mercy         
following the 5:30 Mass on Saturday and 

the 9am Mass on Sunday. 

Proclamation of Divine Mercy Sunday: 
In accordance with the Apostolic                    
Penitentiary Decree on June 29, 2002 a ple-
nary indulgence is granted on Divine Mercy Sunday to all those 
who receive  Eucharistic communion, go to Reconciliation/
Confession (within 8 days before or after the feast day), Say the 
Our Father, and   recite a devout prayer such as; “Merciful Jesus, I 
trust in You.” it is requested that the faithful take part in prayers 
and devotions held in honor of Divine Mercy in a complete spirit 
of detachment from sin, even venial sin. The plenary indulgence 
grants complete forgiveness of sin and the punishment due to 

that sin.    All are Welcome! 

1. Visit stpaulgenesee.net and click Give Online 
2. Select your donation amount and frequency. 
3. Enter your account and payment information. 

Online Giving is Now  
Available at St Paul Parish!   

(Detailed instruction sheet located in 
Gathering Space) 

http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/
tel:(262)%20968-3865
https://stpaulgenesee.weshareonline.org/
https://stpaulgenesee.weshareonline.org/
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For your BUSY little ones 

There are children's books and "Busy 
Bags" in the coat room off the hallway 
on the way to the bathrooms or in the 
Gathering space on the west side of the 
church doors.  Please feel free to bor-
row from this supply of materials if 
you have a little one with you during 
mass. 

Jesus welcomed the little ones and so does St. Paul's!  

HUMAN CONCERNS 

The Spring FREE CLOTHING SHARE will be held in our  
Parish Life Center/lower level 

FRIDAY, April 6 from 8:00am to 4:00pm  
on SATURDAY, April 7 from 8:00am to 1:00pm.  

Donations may be dropped off on Thurs., 
April 5 from Noon-8pm OR anytime  
during the hours on Friday. Tax receipts 
are available upon request. Items in-
clude but by no means limited to: cloth-
ing for men, women & children, baby 
items, coats, shoes, toys, books, small 
house hold items, holiday decorations, 
purses. Just about anything seen at a garage sale is here (NO large 
furniture), and all is FREE! Again, there is no cost & items do not 
have to be brought in to take what is needed. Everyone is encour-
aged to bring your own bags to use. This is a great community 
service where donations are greatly appreciated. Please contact 
Jerie 262-968-3474 / roderjerie55@gmail.com 
for more information or with any questions! Thank You! 

HELP FUND THE NEXT MISSION TRIP TO PERU 
Envelopes in the pews during Lent can be used to make a dona-
tion to the 2019 Mission Trip to Peru.  The funds received will be 
used to purchase antibiotics, basic medications and supplies, and 
water filtration systems.  Please see the photos on the bulletin 
board in the east corner of the Gathering Space or learn more 
at http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/sister-parishes 

Service at Hope Center  
Members of three families answered the call in the Youth Ministry 
newsletter to volunteer at the Hope Center earlier in March. Here's 
what they had to say:  "It was a great experience; my daughter and I 
enjoyed it. All of the attendees were very appreciative of us being 
there and expressed their thankfulness."   
"We really had fun volunteering with and meeting other members of 
our church (St.Paul & St.Bruno) community while serving others in 
Waukesha who don’t have the luxury of dinner on the table each 
night.  The families and community members who come to The Hope 
Center for dinner are so kind and thankful, it makes us want to come 
back and help out again. We would be more than happy to volunteer 
again anytime in the future." 

conducted by Knights of Columbus  

         Delicious Breakfast for young and old,  
fellowship, and a presentation by Deacon Joe 

Senglaub giving you a glimpse of his family, his 
life experiences and his call to the Diaconate. 

    After 9:00AM Mass on April 22 

Would you like to learn more about your 
Catholic faith? 

Check out Relevant Radio, the Catholic talk radio 
station,  at 100.1FM  

or 1640 AM. 

Nominations  for PASTORAL COUNCIL MEMBERS 

Will begin  April 22/23 Weekend 
Some of the characteristics helpful to this ministry are listed here. 
(Realize that no one comes in the door fully able to see them-
selves as parish leaders.) 

1. Ability to collaborate. Members are seekers and lead with pa-
tience. 

2. Deep love for the parish & its mission. Believers who lead with 
joy. 

3. Willingness to grow in holiness. Model Christian living & lead 
with faith. 

4. Desire to serve. Servant leaders who lead with humility. 
5. Broad vision. Change agents who lead with courage. 
6. Continuous learner. Good listeners who lead with respect. 
7. Sense of stewardship. Members empower others, lead with 

wisdom. 

So begin praying! Are you a leadership person for our Pastoral 
Council? Look for nominations slips in the Gathering Space  starting 
next weekend. 

The ex-officio position of Trustee-Treasurer is up for 
election at this time.  

John Morgen is running for re-election. Other nominations are 
being accepted. This is a two-year term and nominations will 
close May 5, 2017.  Directives regarding election of Trustees are 
contained in the Parish Corporate By-Laws.  Parishioners who are 
considering accepting a nomination for the position of Trustee 
must be educated about the position.  The following is a summary 
of the corporate By-Laws regarding election of Parish Trustees:  

 Candidates must be practicing members and at least 25 years old. 

 The pastor may nominate one candidate for each position 

open.  Additional candidates must be nominated in writing by 
ten or more parish members. (Form in Parish office.) 

 Nominations must be completed and announced at the 

weekend masses prior to the election.  If there is only one 
nominee for the position, nominations are closed and the 
nominee is declared elected. 

 Elections are held every two years by written ballot before and 

after designated weekend masses. 

 The person who receives the highest number of votes will 

become the Trustee subject to the approval of the Archbishop. 

If you have the basic qualifications to serve in the role as parish 
trustee-treasurer, please consider nominating yourself.  All 
nominees must submit a form with 10 signatures, a biography 
and picture to be used in the bulletin to Fr. Dan, 
pastor@stpaulgenesee.net  by May 5, 2017.       

May the Holy Spirit move you!    Fr. Dan 

http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/sister-parishes
file:///C:/Users/khavnen/Contacts
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FAITH FORMATION 

PRAYER WALL  
The concept is extremely simple. We all have many needs and 
things to pray for in our lives, great and small, so, therefore, you 
are encouraged to write out prayer petitions and place them in 
the wall at any time. We encourage you to also take another’s 
petition home with you and pray for it.  It is our hope that this 
will become a perpetual prayer wall and a place where you can 
leave your prayer requests and prayerfully  support the needs of 
others in our community.  

www.stpaulgenesee.net     
    262-968-3175 

Get connected to our POWER! 

2018-2019 Registration is in full swing for all grades - K3, K4, and 
kindergarten through Grade 8.  We are signing children up for the 
2018-19 school year in all grade levels. Visit our Catholic-based pro-
gram and see the value of smaller class sizes embedded with a 21st 
century learning environment and a strong curriculum with stand-
ards and exit expectations guided by the Archdiocese of Milwaukee 
and the Wisconsin Model Early Learning Standards.  Call school 
at 262-968-3175 to have a tour and get a spot for 2018-19.  

Register your 4K Students now through the KM or Mukwonago 
school district. Choose St. Paul as the first choice for your child. 

2018-19 School Year  St. Paul School is looking for a dynamic School 
Principal. Interested candidates can find the posting on the Archdio-
cese of Milwaukee website archmil.org/Jobs or contact the parish 
office at 262-968-3865.  This will be a full-time position.  

Substitute Teachers and Aides Needed  Substitute positions at St. 
Paul School are still needed for this school year.  If you are interested 
in subbing for teachers or aides please contact school at 262-968-
3175.  These are paid positions.   

Coordinator Needed Before/After School Care  We are looking for 
someone to coordinator Before and After School Care Program for 
2018-19. This is a paid position for a person who would work the AM 
Program and coordinate the entire program including communica-
tion to parents, organization of schedules for care workers, and coor-
dinate the bookkeeping for the program.  Please call school at 262-
968-3175 for further details. 

Memorare Prayer Campaign  We have asked the Parish members 
of St. Paul to pray the Memorare each day with the intentions helping 
our school thrive and filling our teachers, students and families with 
the Holy Spirit. See blue sheets in the Gathering Space to participate 
in this Prayer campaign. Thank you. (students pray the Memorare 
every day at lunch) 

Prayers for the 
School Gym Teacher  
We received some sad 
news about our Gym 
teacher, Mr. G.  He was 
diagnosed with cancer 
of the appendix, which 
is an uncommon type 
of cancer. Please keep 
Mr. G in your thoughts 
and prayers!  

St. Patrick’s Day Fish Fry  Our students helped decorate the cafete-
ria for the Fish Fry. Our festive room was filled with parishioners and 
community members all enjoying our famous fish fry. They also  
listened to an Irish fiddler and sipped their green beer. Thank you to 
all who made this a great success.  

Join our Family, 
Ally Blonien, Principal St. Paul School 

ST PAUL SCHOOL NEWS 

Happy Easter! 

Jesus lives! The love He has for us that brought Him to 

the cross could not be contained by the grave! 

He LIVES! 

And because He lives, we are invited to live in the 

FULLNESS of His life. 

All we need to do is step out of the grave. 

Happy and Blessed Easter! 

May you encounter the Risen Jesus in your hearts!   

Know that we are ALWAYS praying for you. 

CATHOLIC QUOTES - WORDS TO INSPIRE THE FAITHFUL  

Christ is risen and life reigns! - St. John Chrysostom  

Holy Spirit 
We rejoice in the Resurrection of Jesus at Easter and celebrate 
the Easter season right up to Pentecost.  What a glorious time to 
keep talking about the love of God we've witnessed during Lent 
and through Holy Week.  Come learn more about the Holy Spirit. 
Small groups will meet for six weeks between Easter and Pente-
cost to share how we can work with the grace of the Holy Spirit 
to enflame our hearts with God's love by learning more about 
the role of the Holy Spirit, living in the Holy Spirit, obstacles to 
living there, and gifts and fruits of the Spirit.  Please sign up on 
line on the website (or call Mary Kral to sign up) so we know how 
many books to order ($10 cost).   
Mondays, 9-10:30am, St Bruno Parish Room beginning April 9 
Wednesdays, 7-8:30pm, St Paul Parish Office beginning April 11 

tel:(262)%20968-3175
http://archmil.org/Jobs
tel:(262)%20968-3865
tel:(262)%20968-3175
tel:(262)%20968-3175
tel:(262)%20968-3175
tel:(262)%20968-3175
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Scrip Program Scrip Program Scrip Program St. Paul’s Parish/School receive a percent-

age from the merchants for each gift card sold. Free Money!   
Get your gift cards through our Scrip program!  

Ask the Scrip card volunteers after mass if you have questions.  

See the schedule posted on the Scrip counter for selling dates. 

ST. BRUNO Eucharistic Celebrations 

Weekends: Saturday at 4:00 p.m. & Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 

Weekdays: Monday at 8:00 a.m. & Wednesday at 8:45 a.m.  

Reconciliation: 1st & 3rd Saturday, 3:00pm & By appointment 

Spanish Mass said every Sunday at 4:30pm. 

St. Bruno’s Dynamic Men’s Group   Our Men's group meets 

every Thursday until Easter, from 5:30-7am.   Contact Jerry 
Strand, 262-965-3436 or jerrystrand52@yahoo.com for more 
information. 

ST BRUNO Events and Invites 

Next meeting of the Book Club  
Tues., April 10 at 9 AM - St. Bruno Family Room.  

We always welcome new members.   
The book for April is: Anything is Possible by Elizabeth Strout 

"Even if you haven't read the book, come to share with us and you'll 
probably want to come back!"  

 

April 21 Men Who Cook Dinner & Auction fundraiser for St Bruno 
Parish School 

The Catholic Study Club: We welcome women belong-

ing to any Catholic parish in Waukesha County.  
Our next luncheon will be on Tuesday, April 13th. 
Following the luncheon, Fr. Alan Jurkus will speak 
on “The Papacy from Peter to Francis.”   
Reservations are required and due by April 2nd, 
please give me a call ….. 
Marilee Burczyk, 262-352-3532.  

Spirituality 

Study 

Service 

Crafters! 
Monday, April 16 at 6:30 in the Parish 
Office, a group of ladies will be getting 
together to create greeting cards for  
various uses in our parish. (seniors, 
homebound, bereavement, new baby, welcome, etc.)  If you 
would like to try your hand at this craft, please come and join 
them. All materials are provided. Creative ideas are wel-
comed.  For more information, call the parish office or 
contact Mary Kral, mkral@stpaulgenesee.net or Nancy       
Bastian, nbastian@stpaulgenesee.net. 

2018 Gift of Heart- Tractor Update  A big thank you to 
all who donated towards the 
purchase of a new tractor for 
the maintenance of the facili-
ties here at St. Paul. We have 
now raised enough funds to 
cover the purchase which 
will be made early Spring 
2018.  

Why Do We Do That?-Catholic Tradition Explained 

Question: What is the most important holiday on the Catholic 
calendar? 

Answer: In our daily life, we often refer to "holidays." The 
word "holiday" actually comes from the word "holy day." 
More than a simple celebration or family gathering, these days 
connect us to God in a unique way. We remember - and share 
in - the events in God's plan of salvation. Some feasts may be 
celebrated with more traditions and secular attention, like 
Christmas, but the most important holy day is Easter.  

When Jesus died and rose again, he destroyed the ultimate 
weapon of sin and made it possible for us to have eternal life 
with him in Heaven. Without the resurrection, St. Paul tells us, 
our faith is in vain. This past Holy Week, we walked through 
the Paschal Mystery, the suffering, death, and resurrection of 
Christ. Easter is commemorated each time we celebrate the 
Mass. As St. John Paul II said, "we are an Easter people and 
alleluia is our song!" Jesus was born for Easter. Our joyful cel-
ebration of the resurrection is at the core of what it means to 
be a Christian!  

Catholic Memorial High School Announces Next Principal,  
Mrs. Laura Anderson! 

We are so fortunate to have found a perfect fit for the CMH  
community. Laura is a strong spiritual leader and exemplary school 
administrator. She is well-known and highly respected by our  
broader school community including current parents, donors, board 
members and parents of the various parishes who support CMH. 
Laura comes to CMH from St. Charles Catholic Parish School (St 
Charles) in Hartland, WI where she currently serves as Principal. 
Under her leadership, St. Charles earned Exemplary Recognition in 
Mission and Catholic Identity from the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. 
Additionally, she led initiatives in technology, STEM and curriculum 
work, and was involved in a multi-million-dollar campaign and  
campus expansion. Prior to her role with St Charles, she taught  
middle school mathematics at Holy Apostles Catholic School in New 
Berlin, WI. Laura has an undergraduate degree from Cardinal Stritch 
University, a master’s degree from Aurora University, and complet-
ed her certificate in Educational Policy and Leadership from  
Marquette University. She and her family are members of Holy 
Apostles Catholic Parish in New Berlin. 
Please join us in welcoming Mrs. Anderson, who will be starting in 
her position on July 1st! 

For the Kids 

Sharing the Gospel   
Mary Magdalene was 
surprised when she 
found the empty tomb of 
Jesus. She ran and told 
Peter and John that his 
body was gone. Peter 
and John ran to the 
tomb. They found no 
body, just strips of cloth. 
One piece was the cloth that covered the face of Jesus. Peter and 
John knew that Jesus was not in the grave, even though they did not 
understand what it meant to rise from the dead. 

Prayer   Jesus, you died and rose from the dead so I can share your 
life on earth and in heaven. Thank you.  
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Parish Events this Week St. Paul’s Liturgical Week 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults:  Prepare for the sacraments of 

initiation with a small group to join the Catholic church.  Call Mary Kral.  

Infant Baptism: Parent sessions are required for registered parishion-

ers who would like their child baptized. Call Mary Kral, at least one 

month in advance, to schedule a class time & make arrangements to 

pick a date for your child’s baptism. 

Confirmation:  Youth at least 16 years of age or adults seeking to be 

confirmed, call Parish Office.  

First Eucharist:  Parent and child preparation required. Contact    

Karen Farrell. 

Reconciliation: 2nd & 4th Saturday at 10:00am or by appointment. 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made six months in advance. One 

of the parties must be a registered parish member and a practicing 

Catholic.   

Care of Sick: Sacramental care of the sick, call the Parish Office.  

Anointing of the Sick:  Call the Parish office with request. 

St. Paul  Cemetery:  Hwy DE & Snowdon Rd. Call Parish Office for 

information. 

Sacramental Information 

We would like to thank all our sponsors who advertise with 
Liturgical Publications Inc. (LPi) in our bulletin. Our bulletin 
sponsors defray the cost of our weekly bulletin. Before 
reaching out to the yellow pages, newspapers, etc., please 
reach out to our bulletin sponsors who appreciate your 
patronage!  

Readings for the Week of April 1, 2018 

Monday: Acts 2:14, 22-33, Matthew 28:8-15 
Tuesday: Acts 2:36-41, John 20:11-18 

Wednesday: Acts 3:1-10, Luke 24:13-35 
Thursday: Acts 3:11-26, Luke 24:35-48 

Friday: Acts 4:1-12, John 21:1-14 
Saturday: Acts 4:13-21, Mark 16:9-15  

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, April 8 

Acts 4:32-35    1 John 5:1-6  
John 20:19-31   

April Altar Care – Lisa Bixby 
Home Communion Minister –  Karen Amini  

MASS INTENTIONS  APR 2— 8 

Monday, Apr 2 No School 
9-10:30AM Work & Pray/Fam Rm 
6:00-8:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 8:30pm)  

Tuesday, Apr 3 No School 
9-10:30AM  Cleaning Church/CH 
8:45-10:15AM ALPHA/Cafeteria/Youth Room 
7-8:30PM Catholicism/Fam Rm  

Wednesday, Apr 4 No School 
2:30-4PM Divine Mercy Study Grp/Fam Rm 
7-9:00PM Youth Group/Youth Rm 
6:00-8:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 8:30pm)   

Thursday, Apr 5  No School 
9:30-10:30AM Bible Study/FamRm 
3:00PM Divine Mercy Chaplet/CH 
12-8:00PM Clothing Exchange Drop off/Cafeteria 
7:00PM Boy Scouts 

Friday, Apr 6 No School   
8:00-4:00PM Clothing Share/Cafeteria 

Saturday, Apr 7  
7-9:00AM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30am) 
8:00-1:00PM Clothing Share/Cafeteria 
After Mass Pray the Chaplet of Divine Mercy 

Sunday, Apr 8 Divine Mercy Sunday  
8:45AM Kid Zone/Gym 
After Mass Pray the Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
10:30-11:30AM Cub Scouts/Gal 

Apr 7 Wisconsin Right to Life Rummage Sale at St. Joseph Gym. 
This Rummage and Bake Sale takes place from 8am-5pm at 841 Mar-
tin Str., Waukesha. Call 262-434-0821 with questions. 

Apr 12 Power in My Hands feature film from the Rosary Evangeli-

zation Apostolate.  It is a story of hope and the power of prayer 

through the ROSARY.  The world premiere will be in Milwaukee 
on April 12 at 7pm at the Miller High Life Theater. 
www.PowerInMyHandsTheMovie.com.  

Apr 29 Saint Francis de Sales Seminary 3257 South Lake Drive is 
opening its doors this spring to all who wish to meet its seminarians 
and see its historic building. 11 a.m. Mass then Tours Noon – 2 p.m.  
Visit www.sfs.edu for more details. 

May 4 Retro Night 2018 Join Archbishop Listecki for dinner and an 
evening of Sing-a-Long Songs as we remember the Church Folk Mu-
sic of the 60s and 70s. Cousins Center, 3501 S. Lake Drive, Milw, $25 
each. Tickets for this event are limited, more information or register 
at www.archmil.org/retronight  HURRY – SEATING LIMITED.  

Other Upcoming Events 

Mon     (Mass at St. Bruno) 

Tues 8:00AM  Pat Roche by Family  
 James Pringle by Bereavement Comm. 

Wed     (Mass at St. Bruno) 

Fri 8:00AM   Mark & Heidi Etzel by Etzel Family 

Sat 
 

Sun 

5:30PM 

Lectors 

9:00AM 

Lectors 

  For Parishioners of St. Paul & St. Bruno  

 Keith Trafton 

  Jerry & Arlene Wick by Amy Tesch Family  

Mary Ellen Bowers, Bonnie Schuenke 

Greeters:   5:30PM  Brian & Deb Campbell 
               9:00AM Steve & Ruth Palzkill 

Ushers:  5:30PM  Tim & Mary Alters, Ruth & Chet Brown 

           9:00AM  Andrew Johnson, Tyler Kopydlowski,  

  John Van de Casteele,  Dan Zehnpfennig, Dave Rasmussen 

HOSPITAL VISITS  If a member of your family is in the hospital, 
please let us know so we can send someone to visit them. The hospi-
tal does not always let us know. Parish Office 262-968-3865. 

BIRTHDAY WISHES 

           Happy Birthday to Vincent Dable celebrating 
on April 5. 

http://www.powerinmyhandsthemovie.com/
http://www.archmil.org/retronight
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PARISH PERSONNEL 

 

Shared Administrator Fr. Dan Volkert  968-3865, Ext. 201 ............... pastor@stpaulgenesee.net 
 Fr. Dan (emergency #) 262-965-2313  
Shared Deacon Joe Senglaub  262-442-7888 ........................ Joseph.Senglaub@LPL.com 
School Principal Ally Blonien   968-3175, Ext. 210  .............. ablonien@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Child & Family Ministry Karen Farrell   968-2276, Ext. 214  .............. kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Youth Ministry Bill Snyder  968-2276, Ext. 208  .............. wsnyder@stpaulgenesee.net  
Dir of Adult Ministry, and 
Human Concerns Mary Kral  968-2276, Ext. 202 ............... mkral@stpaulgenesee.net           
Dir. of  Liturgy and Music Peggy Kolonko  968-3865, Ext. 205 ............... pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net 
Business Manager  Sherri Meyer  968-3865, Ext. 218 ............... smeyer@stpaulgenesee.net 

Pastoral Council Chairperson    Cindy Beauchamp   ....................................................... DCBeau@wi.rr.com 
Finance Council Chairperson Curt Groninger   ....................................................... curtisgroninger@wi.rr.com 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS AND 
FRIENDS WHO ARE SICK: 

Ali Amini, Albert Cutler, Rosemary McCarthy,  
Maria Mauermann and Shala Peterson. 

All those undergoing treatment for cancer and other illnesses. 

(Please call the Parish office to add someone to this prayer list.) 

Parish Office Hours  

8:00 to 4:30 Monday - Friday 
 

NOTICE:  Bulletin articles are due 9am on Friday. 

(8 days before article appears in bulletin.) 
         Please submit to ldurler@stpaulgenesee.net      Like us:  St. Paul Genesee and/or St. Paul School Genesee 


